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NATIONALCOUNCILOF EDUCATION

OFFICE OF THE GENERAL SECRETARY

Sir Arthur Currie, LL.D., K.C.î'.G., 
Principal, I'oGill University 

UONTPBAL Quebec.

Parliament BuiIdin™s, 
b'i mipag, Manitoba.

February 22nd, 1922

Dear Sir Arthur :

I have been requested by the Honorary 
Secretary o' the international ' oral Education 
Contre: s to suggest names for a National Committee 
for Canada, in accordance with the announcement I 
am enclosin'- with this letter.

If you wish your name to go forward in con­
nection with this Congress, rill you kindly sign the 
for' , and return to this office,at your convenience.

Yours very truly,

^

General Secretary.


